
















From: Mike Stewart [mailto:mikestewart1133@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 10:28 PM 
To: Davidson Ian 
Subject: Clackamas County employment is in CRISIS and needs YOUR help 
 
Honorable Committee Members, 
 
Clackamas County is in dire need of Employment Land. 
 
I have attached an Employment Trends Map from Portland Metro's 2014 Urban Growth 
Report.  It shows employment trends from 2006-2012.  When you look at Clackamas County it 
presents an alarming picture. 
 
Clackamas County is Metro's only County that has lost jobs in the range of  -11% to -
2.5%. 
 
Stafford is the best situated area to assist in the creation of new jobs in Clackamas County and 
Oregon. 
 
Due to Stafford's close proximity to water, sewer and other essential services, Stafford's 
employment land could be brought to use in an advantageously short period of time. 
 
My name is Mike Stewart, I was one of the two Chief Petitioners for the Stafford Hamlet and 
I reside on Johnson Road in the Stafford Hamlet. 
 
I SUPPORT HB 3211 and ask that you designate the entire Stafford Triangle as URBAN 
RESERVE. 
 
Thank you for SUPPORTING HB 3211 and designating the entire Stafford Triangle as 
URBAN RESERVE. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mike Stewart 
Chief Petitioner of the Stafford Hamlet 
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